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Ms. Rebecca Brown
Vice President- Customer Care

Hutchison Insurance Company Pvt. Ltd

Dear Ms. Brown,

I am writing this letter to you as an Insurance appeal for my policy number 411205AL501 which has not been delivered to me till date. I already had mailer conversation in your insurance department regarding my policy which I bought on January 10, 2011.

At the time of policy payment, I was informed that I shall receive the hard copy of the policy within 15 days, but I haven’t received any thing yet even after 2 months. I request to clear the ambiguity whether the policy is valid or lost from your department as they are not able to give me any satisfactory answer.

Kindly take an effective step should be taken to sort out the matter at the earliest. I shall be in touch with you via mailer.

You can contact me at 895 666 7410 and ryanturner@gmail.com in case of any query.

Thanks & Regards,

Ryan Turner
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